
 

  

  

SPORTS DAY 
Friday 31 March 

 

   

 

Welcome to all Governing Council members for 2023. We are really excited to have 

them as a part of the Coorara Primary School team.  

These fabulous people are here to serve you, as school community members. They 

are often seen around the school grounds and are happy to help and assist should 

you require anything.  

Our Governing Council meetings are held in week 4 and week 8 of every term, at 

7pm in the school staffroom. Any changes to date and time are advertised in the 

school newsletter and will be added to the website. 

There is a ‘Coorara questions, suggestions, and comments’ mailbox in the school 
library. If you have any suggestions for the Governing Council, please do not 
hesitate to fill out a form. This is cleared by the GC Chairperson prior to each 
meeting.  
We all look forward to working with you, for the school, and most importantly for 
our students.   

 

 
 

Term 1  Week 7  
Thursday 16 March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steph Tulloch 

Diary Dates 
• 20/3/23 

Naplan 

Little Book Worms 

Governing Council Meeting 

7pm 

• 21/3/23 

Play, Create & Connect 

Naplan  

• 22/3/23 

Harmony Day 

Bike Ed 

Seda Soccer 

• 27/3/23 

Little Book Worms 

Life Ed Yr 5 

• 28/3/23 

Play, Create & Connect 

• 29/3/23 

Assembly Hosted by Rm 9 

Bike Ed 

Seda Soccer 

• 31/3/23 

SPORTS DAY 

• 3/4/23 

Little Book Worms 

 

 

 

 

 

GOVERNING COUNCIL 

MEMBERS FOR 2023 

Attendance 

Kim Saunders 

Cristie-Lee Scarff Nova Smith Lisa-Marie Lynch Deneil Petrie 

Jamie Theobald 

   Sharleena Bohn 
          

Cassandra Young Bec Munn 

Tara Struck 

Shauna Hedger Tanya Sims Kerry Davies 

Sausage Sizzle 

Coffee Van 

Soft Drinks 

BBQ volunteers are 

still needed, if you 

are free to help. Let 

the office know. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Clean Up Australia Day, the 

whole school walked to Wilfred 

Taylor Reserve. 

We went with our buddy class. 

Room 7 went with 

Room 12. We got to 

know a bit about 

each other along the 

way. 

We cared for the 

environment by 

picking up 

rubbish and had a 

zooper dooper 

before heading 

back to school! 

CLEAN UP 

AUSTRALIA DAY! 
WITH ROOM 7 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLEAN UP 

AUSTRALIA DAY! 

WITH ROOM 7 



 

 

 

 

Welcome to Erin  

Olsen  she has taken up 

the position of OSHC 

Assistant Director. We 

welcome you to Coorara 

Primary School 

 

 

Thank You to Lanie Zerna 
We would like to thank you for everything you did for Coorara 

Primary School over the last three years as Chairperson, also for 

your years prior. We would like you to know it was greatly 

appreciated. You helped on trips, with sports, getting Max to 

ANZAC vigils early in the morning, doing hair and makeup for the 

productions and making us look like stars. Thanks for making our 

school a better place. You helped Mrs Read, and then Mrs 

Tulloch to govern the school, to make it a safe place for us all to 

be. Thank you very much for all your support. 

    
 

 

Easter Raffle for 2023  

We ask for 1 Easter Goody donation per child 
 

Each student that donates or sells a book of 5 tickets 
will also be entered into the running for the  

Student Easter Hamper 

Easter Raffle will be drawn  
Wednesday 29 March 

Raffle books, sold or unsold, returned to the school by 
Monday 27th March with the money 

 

Please drop your donations in to  
the front office 

Thank you - Fundraising Committee 
 
 

 

 Year 6 Dream and Lead Conference    

    
 

On Monday 6 March the Year 6 students attended 
the Adelaide Dream and Lead Conference, which was a 
one-day event where students got to participate in 
activities designed to develop their problem-solving 
skills and increase their confidence. They got to hear 
from guest speakers including Kwame Duah, a body 
builder, actor and entrepreneur, and Katie Sarah, an 
Adelaide mountaineer, who has climbed the highest 
mountains on all seven continents, as well as the seven 
highest volcanic peaks. 

 
 

“I learned that it is important to 

never give up on something 

you are passionate about and 

sometimes you need to get out 

of your comfort zone.”  

Koby Bruce - SRC 

 

Easter Raffle 

 

Learner Led Conferences - Week 9/10 
These conferences will be held over week 9/10. 

There will be an email that you will receive shortly 
with a link ‘school interviews’. 

Click onto the link & book in a time to meet with 
your child’s teacher. 

We really look forward to celebrating your child & their 

efforts with you. 


